
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
 Lower 3 meet the ducklings 

 

  

  
 

This week, Lower 3 met Winston, Victoria and Felicity, our web-footed guests. To everyone’s 

delight, the furry waddlers were quite content to be handled and the children played their 

part admirably, patiently waiting their turn and listening carefully to instructions. Most 

importantly, they quickly grasped the vital distinction between the verbs “hold” and 

“squeeze,” much to the relief of the ducklings.  
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